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To the FDIC--

Clearly, stronger regulations on banks who engage in high risk investments,
all the while taking my tax money--and then giving themselves bonuses based
on those high risks is absolutely necessary. If they are allowed to continue
doing business as usual, they should absolutely pay high premium for their
federally backed insurance protection.  I urge you to push forward, paying
attention to the public interest rather than the banks and special
interests.

Susan Preciso
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